
Quitman Fire Protection District 1 
Board Meeting Minutes 

November 15, 2018 
Quitman Fire Station 

 
The Quitman Fire Protection District Board held its regular monthly meeting November 15, 
2018.  
In attendance were:  Chief Philip Brown, John Kavanaugh, Joel Burnum, Jim Justice, Bill 
Jimmerson and Kelly Anderson.  There was no public present.  The financial report was read, 
Jim made a motion to accept the report as read, Joel seconded, all were in favor.  The monthly 
bills were discussed.  Joel made a motion to pay the bills, Bill seconded the motion.  Motion 
carried.  Jim made a motion to approve the October meeting minutes, Joel seconded the 
motion.    
All trucks and equipment are in good working order. Construction on the second stage of the 
Clay station is not complete.  The radio project will be done early 2019.  The board made 
necessary adjustments to amend the 2018 budget and draft the 2019 budget.  Jim made a 
motion to adjourn, Joel seconded.  Meeting adjourned.   
 


